MAY

MEMBERSHIP: A whopping 14. Yeah! Keep recruiting however. There is strength in
numbers.

MEETINGS: Last Sunday of every month for a scheduled, routine meeting at 2:30 pm
seems to be the best option. Location - Conference room at HVS.

PROGRAMS: This will be the heart of our Chapter. Right now the menu is two Fly Outs,
a Poker Run, a Scavenger Hunt, a Christmas Party. Additionally we are gearing up for
some Young Eagle and Eagle flights. Our Eagle Flight Coordinator, Bill Varn is learning
about volunteer pilots, non-EAA members who complete screening for youth can do
Eagle Flights. Stay tuned and check your status as to currency with flying youth. There
is also a nibble on doing a Summer Youth Aviation week with a visit to ATC facilities in
Florence. We are also cultivating the idea to fly various Government Officials, clergy,
nurses, educators, law enforcement, parents, family and others. Here might be vehicle
to do this. A flyer stating date and time, detail who we want to participate, arrange for
aircraft and pilots — execute.

BOLO: Someone to design FB and Web page.

POKER RUN: Each participant (pilot/passenger(s)) will DONATE $25 for entry. Draw
one card at KHVS, launch, draw 1 card at each of three airports, HCDN, 52J and KSMS
and fifth card upon return to KHVS. Additional cards can be purchased for $10
DONATRION to better the hand. $50 cash prize. Chapter will provide hamburgers,
chips, hot dogs and drinks. Twenty participants at $25 is $500 minus cash prize and
food could result in $375 in the Chapter Kkitty.

Our next meeting will be held on May 30th at 2:30 PM. Our guest speaker will be
Woody Washburn. Woody was a helicopter pilot in Vietham and has some very
interesting story's to share.

NAME THE NEWS LETTER: We want submissions. Please. Pretty please. Thanks.

NEWS LETTER: We welcome inputs to George Roberts.



